
As a member of the NRA for several years, concealed carry recipient  and an 
Oregonian, born and bred, I VEHEMENTLY OPPOSE this senate bill 978 and any other 
bill similar to this bill that restricts our 2nd Amendment Rights as gun owners. Oregon 
legislators have lost their minds. We need TRUMP supporters in Oregon instead of 
these ignorant bred 
liberals. 
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